
Saturday March 26th from 9:30-11:30Saturday March 26th from 9:30-11:30Saturday March 26th from 9:30-11:30

R.H Conwell Elementary School
Kindergarten Open House 

Questions?  Call or email Sam Briotta
(413) 238-5856 or sbriotta@hr-k12.org

Have a child who will be entering Kindergarten in
the fall?  Come visit the classroom, meet the

teacher and learn about what we do throughout
the school year.  Hope to see you there!   


